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Hello Rebecca, 

I'm curious if any soil testing has been done within any of the testing radii. I am in the process 
of purchasing a property within radius 4 (41 Prospect Street) and have some concerns over 
the presence of PFAS within topsoil due to runoff and a high water table (24" below the 
surface). I'm hoping we may be  able to speak and assist with these and other questions, or 
point me to someone who may. 

Best,
Matt 

-- 
Matthew P. Charpentier
mpcharpentier93@gmail.com
978-868-3129

Field Botanist, Oxbow Associates Inc.
www.oxbowassociates.com

Vice-President, New England Botanical Club
www.rhodora.org

Princeton PFAS soil contamination
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